
  I am writing this about six days before the end 

of January. It is very Cold, at least for me. This is not 

good for Joint pain, and general demeanor! I have 

lived in a warm climate for over 45 years, I cannot 

adjust to these few cold months each year which 

seem to be stretching out longer and getting colder. 

Maybe it is just advancing years.  

 As we approach the next major event of the 

Christian year, Lent, we know that Easter is not too 

far away. And then because Lent begins so early 

then there will be lots of Trinity Sundays, or Sundays 

after Pentecost, twenty five this year. 

  It will not be long before then we will say 

ògoodbyeó to our winter guests, and then it will be 

time to begin the Journey to the Cross, and then 

Easter. Then we will be into summer before you 

know it! Summer is the Best!  

Blessings to you all.   

Iain 
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January info: 

¶ Average attendance: 

¶ Income:: 

¶ Expenses: 
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Birthdays                   

¶ Michael Gray 

¶ Valerie Pagel 

¶ Ralcie Ceass 

¶ Duane Allen 

¶ Jean Matthews-Hansen 

¶ Carole Garriott 

¶ Bev Svoboda 

¶ Janis Murray 
Anniversaries: 

¶ Curt & Diana Bradley 

2ĆĀ˔ġ æĆĖçÙġ ġëÙ -ëÀĖçÙĖ˔Ě
ĀÙĳġ sÀĀÎÀ÷Ù +ĖÙÀ÷æÀĚġ EÙÌ
ʵʼġë æĖĆÿ ʻ ġĆ ʽ Àÿː 8ĀöĆĴ

ÙççĚ æĖíÙÓ ĆĖ ĚÎĖÀÿÌúÙÓˋ ĚÀĥĚÀçÙˋ öĥíÎÙ ÀĀÓ ÎĆææÙÙ ÀĀÓ Àúú ġëÙ ēÀĀÎÀ÷ÙĚ ĴĆĥ
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zÙÙ ĴĆĥ ġëÙĖÙˍ 
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Message from Community 

Feast  

Saturday, December 24th at Community Feast, we served a wonderful, delicious meal 

of Turkey and side dishes, including pie for dessert. Anita played Christmas music on 

the piano. One of our regular guests sang a special Christmas hymnal song, as Anita 

played the piano. Nancy & Carol made candy filled mugs to pass out for gifts. Our 

friends, Barry & Barb from Overflo missions volunteered, along with all our other   

dedicated volunteers. We are so Blessed with food donations from The Salvation     

Army, and donations that continue coming in from DCUMC Congregation. Thank you 

to our Desert Chapel Church Family for your Generosity of Spirit. Community Feast 

continues serving over 100 meals each Saturday, and many extra food products, 

baked goods & produce, that people select from our table of give-away items. So 

many people from all walks of life come for a good warm meal, fellowship, and      

spiritual blessings. We welcome everyone at Community Feast, Saturdays 11-2,  

Clothing Closets 10-2. Our current need in the clothing closets: blankets, hats, gloves, 

men's sweatshirts & jackets. There are many opportunities to volunteer in one of our 

ministries, please contact Nancy January at 715-492-1466, if you would like to help.   


